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Meeting Date:  10th April 2020 
 
 

1. Agreed Report 

 The BOM wished the students the happy and safe summer. 

 The BOM wanted to extend their thanks to the Teachers, Deputy Principal and Principal for 

supporting the students of Clonturk CC during school closure. 

 The BOM wanted to thank the schools SNAs and all of the teachers who have been involved 

in providing Pastrol Care to our students during lock down.  

 The BOM approved one policy – Admission Policy 2021 2022 

 The BOM reviewed the Child Safegaurding Statement and Risk Assessment 

 The BOM want to acknowledge the work of the PGTA in the campaing for the permanent 

build. 

 The BOM are happy to continute working towards the priorites set for the Board for the year 

ahead. Of note the following polocies are requested by the BOM to be revised: 

o Revised Guidance Policy 

o Revised SEN Policy 

o Revised Code of Behaviour Policy 

o Revised Suspensions and Explusions Policy 
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